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Puddletown Church of England First School  
We care enough to try our best in all we do because we are wonderfully made: made to love, made to flourish, made to be unique
Dorchester Road, Puddletown, Dorchester, DT2 8FZ       Tel:  (01305) 848206   
Headteacher: Mrs A Seal
        E-mail:  office@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk                        www.puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk
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Getting it right
by working together
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Dear Parents, 
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Next week we are continuing to learn about what makes us unique and linked to the text “Dogger” (by Shirley Hughes), we will be looking at and describing one of our favourite toys.  To support your child with their learning we would be really grateful if your child could bring a toy from home to share with the class.  If possible we would like to keep the toy in school for a few days, please can we ask that it is not a toy that is too precious or valuable and if it could fit in a book bag that would be really great!                                                                                                                                                             Please could your child bring their toy to school on Wednesday 20th September. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Roff 
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